Beginning at Grand Nationals 7, Walbro manufactured carburetors will no longer be legal for competition at any CKNA

event. This rules update will be included in the supplemental rules for GN7, and all subsequent CKNA Rule Books

moving forward.

Thankfully, it is a very simple thing to
verify you have a current, legal
carburetor. If it has the Briggs logo
cast into it, you are good to go! If it
says “Walbro”, that part has had a

good run, it is time to replace it with

) Briggs Carburetor:
the updated version. Good to race at all CKNA events!




